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Our newsletter is also available on our school website



Dear Parents,





Please note holiday dates as our February  holiday weekend  is this  week. We hope you all have a good weekend.





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Date for your Diary              


                         





Shrove Tuesday   		17th February





Ash Wednesday 		18th February  








Rag Bag Appeal		 17th February





Individual and Family Photos	   25th March





Parents’ Evening	24th March and 26th March





Primary 6 and 7 Concert       17 March





Primary 2 and 3 Concert       19th March 





Pr 7 Lourdes Secondary        6th May


Parent Evening       





P7 Induction Days		20th and 21st May





Lourdes Primary School


February  Newsletter 2015 





Lent 





Monsignor Gilmartin will come to the school on Wednesday to give ashes to the children.





Monsignor will also say Mass for us here in the school on Thursday and Friday during Lent. 





All children and parents are welcome to attend in the Media Suite at 8.40.





During Lent we will have a number of fundraising activities to raise funds for SCIAF.


        























Pancake Tuesday





The children will be offered a pancake at playtime on Tuesday 17th February. We ask for a donation of 30p for the pancake which will be our first fundraising activity during Lent.

















Sacrament of Reconciliation





Our children in Primary 3 are preparing for this Sacrament both in school and in their local parish. Please check your child’s bag for letters from your Parish. 






































In Service Day





Staff will be attending a course in the morning on “God’s Loving Plan” which is a new resource that Catholic Schools will be using for teaching Religious and Moral Education. 


In the afternoon we will be back in the school to continue our development work in Maths.

















        























Parentzone Scotland





Parentzonescotland.com is a new website to help parents and carers support their children’s learning. It has new and updated content on:





Learning in Scotland – information about the Curriculum.


Learning at home- helpful hints on how children’s learning can be supported at home including literacy, numeracy and health and well being.


Additional Support Needs – useful information about specific ASN.


Getting Involved – how to get more involved in your child’s school


Links to other relevant websites.









































Holiday Dates


                  


February Holiday


School closed on Monday 9th February 2015 


School closed on Tuesday 10th February 2015 


School closed on Wednesday 11th February 2015 (In Service Day)





Easter Holiday


* Please note that schools will close at 2.30pm on Thursday 2nd April 2015





School closed Friday 3rd April 2015 


School reopens Monday 20th April 2015   


�May Holidays





School closed Monday 4th May 2015





School closed Thursday 7th May 2015





School closed Friday 22nd May 2015


School closed Monday 25th May 2015





Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 24th June 2015









































Netball Team





Last week our Netball Team led by Miss McGhee ( Primary 3 Teacher) took part and won the Glasgow South Netball Championships. Well done to all the team members. 






































Parking


When the gates are not closed over cars are being parked once again in the school staff car park. The Car Park is also the entrance for goods being delivered to the School and Kitchen and is becoming increasingly congested and a number of complaints are being received. Children are not allowed in the Car Park and should not be leaving and entering cars on their own.

















        























 .Open Door Policy





We have been attempting to maintain this Policy. However, due to staff shortages, supporting children and review meetings, on occasions we have had to ask Parents to make an appointment to see a member of the Management Team. If possible could you please phone in to make an appointment as Mrs Kay and Miss Dillon are regularly taking classes. 





Health and Safety





Children can only participate in our P.E. Lesson. .if they have their P.E .kit and jewellery removed including earrings. Earrings, rings etc cannot be taped over. If you plan to have your child’s ear s pierced could this be done during the summer to avoid 6 weeks (12 hours)  non participation in  P.E. 











        


























